KANE COUNTY

DIVISION of TRANSPORTATION

Carl Schoedel, P.E.
Director of Transportation
County Engineer

41W011 Burlington Road
St. Charles, IL 80175
Phone: (630) 584-1171
Fax: (630) 584-5239

August 19, 2008
PRESS RELEASE

On Thursday, August 21, 2008, construction for road widening will begin on Deerpath Road
between Tanner Road and Oak Street in the Village of North Aurora, IL. The road widening
will provide left and right turn lanes on Deerpath Road and Oak Street associated with the
Orchard Commons Development. Through traffic will be maintained at all times, periodically
one lane of traffic will be used to alternate fraffic flow. Therefore, increased travel times

through this area should be anticipated. Construction is expected to last through the end of
October, 2008.

Questions or concerns may be directed to Kurt Nika, KDOT Chief of Permitting, at
(630) 584-1171.
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